
Pilon, Janet

Subject: 461 Green Rd. Stoney Creek On

From: JOAN DE BOER
Sent: February 25, 2020 1:36 PM
To: clerk(5)hamilton.ca

Subject: 461 Green Rd. Stoney Creek On

To whom it may concern:

Regarding 461 Green Rd development I am requesting that you do not allow this to go through. The congestion in this
area is already beyond ridiculous. Please do more studies to see if the infrastructure can withstand the increase of more

people.

We are in a very sensitive ecological area. We need to preserve this.

Sincerely,

Joanne DeBoer
500 Green Rd Unit 1606
Stone Creek Ontario
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